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Hi everyone – we hope this newsletter finds you well.  

It’s that time of year when we can look forward to Christmas, Beaucroft style! The children and staff continue to amaze 
us in their ability to respond to new measures and participate fully in school life.  

Although it may be slightly different this year we are determined to provide a great Christmas Beaucroft experience – 
please see details below.  

We are closing the swimming pool this Friday after an extended run of 3 weeks. It’s been great to see the children enjoy-
ing their Autumn swim.  

If you haven’t yet had the chance, please check out the updated film on the school website capturing the Beaucroft magic 
for prospective parents.  
 
We have a virtual whole school disco next Friday, 27th and a special Christmas disco planned for the last 
day of term.  

Diane Makariou & Joe Barnett 

Newsletter:  Week ending 20th November 2020 

 

Beaucroft Foundation School 
Specialists in Education 

Wimborne Road 
Colehill 

Wimborne 
Dorset 

BH21 2SS 
Tel: 01202 886083 

Fax: 01202 848459 
Email: office@beaucroft.dorset.sch.uk 

Christmas Jumper Week!  

 

In the absence of our usual 
Friends of Beaucroft Christmas 
Fayre we are holding a Christmas 
Jumper Week in order to raise 
funds. Your child can wear their 
jumper on any or all of the days 
the week beginning 7th Decem-
ber. Please donate via our Gate-
way App - we are no longer able 
to receive cash donations in 
school.  

Looking forward to seeing every-
one in their 
jumpers! 

A big thank you to all of those who donated towards our 
Children in Need day last Friday. The students all looked 
very smart in their home clothes. Your kind donations, via 
the Gateway App, amounted to £295 which is a record 
amount! Thank you again for your generosity.  

Christmas Plans! 

 The Junior and Middle Departments are hosting virtual Christmas Coffee 

Mornings - Juniors on 10th December and Middle on 7th December.  

 Post-16 are  holding a raffle and  selling Christmas 

crafts via a catalogue. 

 Father Christmas will be visiting Early Years! 

 During the last week of term we will be offering a 

Christmas Lunch for all those that wish to have one 

(details to follow).  

Please see below for details regarding a John Thornton Fundraising opportunity. 
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Get fit and have fun! 

 

The John Thornton Young Achievers Founda-
tion enjoys a great partnership with Beau-
croft. They kindly provided a donation that 
enabled Henry the dog to join us as our 
Beaucroft family dog. Please follow the web-
site link:  

 

https://www.jtyaf.org/events/virtual-santa-
fancy-dress-fun-run 

 

Your support would be greatly appreciated. 
 


